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JIGAWA STATE POLYTECHNIC, DUTSE
INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR TETFUND 2024 ICT SUPPORT
INTERVENTION

1. INTRODUCTION
The management of Jigawa State Polytechnic Dutse, in compliance with the requirement of
the Public Procurement Act 2007 and other extent government regulations hereby invites
interested, eligible, experienced and competent contractors/suppliers for pre-qualification to
execute its TETFUND 2024 ICT support intervention projects.
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